\OURIA

/ PLASTIC SURGERY

Summer is almost over and the kids are going back to school, this time
belongs to you.

Suria Plastic Surgery is having a special event on August 18t, Thursday night
Location: 205 SW 84 Ave Plantation Fl. 33324
Event starts at 5:30pm till 8:00pm

That evening you will meet Dr Kusuma, Dr Nathan and Kim Bisogno, plus our
amazing staff!

The topics discussed will be treatments from head to toe. The physicians
will talk about Injectables, Thermi tight, Non Invasive procedures and
Surgery. Bring your questions and we will have the answers you're looking
for!

We will have spirits, snacks and raffles.
You won’t want to miss our AMAZING SPECIALS!

Come join us for an informative and fun evening learning about rejuvenating
your body and soul.

RSVP: 954-472-8355



